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Date : 20 August 2015

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Screening Opinion for installation of solar farm at
New Farm, Rolleston Lane, Tutbury, Staffordshire. DE13 9HE

| am writing to you in connection with your consultation relating to the above development
received on 27/07/2015.

| confirm that the Local Planning Authority has considered the information submitted, and in
accordance with Regulation (5) of the Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact
Assessment) Regulations 2011 has concluded that the development does not constitute EIA
development and as such a formal Environmental Statement will not be required in this
instance.

Yours faithfully
Rob-Duckwortiv

Rob Duckworth
Planner
Development Control

Page 1 of 1
P.O. Box 8045, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 94G
www .eaststaffsbc.gov.uk
Helping Conservation — Printed on recycled paper



